
 

 

14th November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Barakah Food Aid Christmas Appeal 
 

This year Oswald Road will be taking part in Barakah Food Aid’s ‘Reverse Advent Calendar 
Appeal’. Barakah Food Aid is a charity based in South Manchester that supports people in need 
of food. They deliver food and other non-perishable items to individuals and families. They are 
a great, local charity and one who we have been proud to support in the past. 
 
The Reverse Advent Calendar Appeal will run throughout December. Each classroom will have a 
Christmas box where donations can be left each day. Children will not be expected to donate 
every day, so please only give if and when you can. 
 
Below is a list of suggested items that could be donated: 
 

Tinned fruit     UHT milk 
Tea/coffee     Baked beans/spaghetti 
Shower gel     Juice 
Toothpaste/brush    Pasta/rice/noodles 
Soap      Pasta sauce 
Shampoo     Biscuits/cereal bars   

 Nappies     Tinned meat/fish 
Christmas treat    Tinned soup 
Small Christmas gift    Cereal 

 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jen Dyson 
KS1 Phase Leader 
 
 
 
 


